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NOTICE 

Subject: Issues regarding Biometric Registration. 

It has come to the notice of the Commission that some 

candidates are facing issues related to biometric authentication/ 

registration while submitting the application. 

2. In line with the notices dated 16.04.2025, 09.05.2025 & 

04.06.2025 and Aadhaar Policy of SSC dated 23.05.2025 uploaded 

on the Commission’s website, all such candidates may ensure that 

their Aadhaar details are updated. In case, the Aadhaar details are 

not updated, candidates are advised to update their Aadhaar 

Biometrics through nearest Aadhaar Centre. 
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